Aprll 19, 2024

To Whom This May Concern:

ItIs my pleasure to write 2 Jattar in support of the proposal for the Safety Grantbeing submltted for
Menifea Central,

| am the Secratary forthe Frenchburg-Men|feq Chamberof Commearce enda farmer studentand parent
of & student, from tha Menlfee County Schoo District. As a Chambarmemberanda Menifea County
life-lang resident, | can say that{ am very proud of the hard workand dedicatlon from all involved in
making Menifea Centrela draam come true forour community. With that beingsald, | also hava s
conceritfor the safety of the students and staff at the hew School. With this Grant, safaty concarns can
be metwith the card access outside doars andthe safety cameras to watch and record any activities

that rmay take place, With this Grant, Menifee Centra! will be a safe and nurturing place forour students
to learn and be cared for.

In conclusion, | fully suppart the afforts of the Menlfee County School Distrlck ag they seak external
fundingto supportthe safetyneeds forMenlfee Central. 1tis of Breat Importance that these neads be
metto help to keapourchildren and staff of our temmunity safa and sound. Any fundingthat can help
kaep all of those ahove safe will be hefitourstudents, staff, campus, sufaty parsonnel, antthe
eommunity at large.

Sincarely,

E.MJM. 6\) %}’Lﬂ&gm

Jana lohnsan,

Franchburg-Menlfes Chamberof Commarce Secretary



